
The Scientific Authority of South Africa (SASA) through SANBI 
engaged with various departments, scientists, ecologists, and the 
industry to revise the Cape Mountain Zebra (Equus zebra zebra) non-
detrimental findings from 2015. WRSA made a call to members to 
please provide input regarding their Cape Mountain Zebra Populations 
which proved valuable in providing statistics and precise up to date 
information regarding the population numbers and reality on the 
ground. In the end a positive non-detrimental score was determined 
for the Cape Mountain Zebra and many of the challenges faced in the 
industry were addressed. 

WRSA would like to express its sincere gratitude to all members 
involved. This process affirmed the need for the continued 
development of the WRSA online system as it demonstrated once 
more the importance of research and information gathering for the 
benefit of the industry. 

 


